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Good morning Kathy,

Attached is my Letter of Interest for the Board of Zoning Appeals vacancy. I look forward to
speaking with the committee next week.

Respectfully,

Lon Coleman
(m) 740.973.8735
(e) coleman.lon@gmail.com
 
"Lead me, follow me, or get out of my way"
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Lon R. Coleman II

5254 Columbia Rd SW, Pataskala, OH
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Dear Members and Selection Committee,

I am reaching out to inform you of my interest in the Board of Zoning Appeals vacancy. Included below is a brief list of relevant experiences and qualifications.

For most of my professional life, I have been in the service of others. Through the earlier years of self-exploration, I was aware of the tug towards public service. The experience and skill set have been refined over as much time and I am encouraged to apply them in our community. Specifically, I am encouraged to be a part of the conversation that addresses and shapes the communities’ future.

Please consider the following in advance of our interview:

· 10 year military service

· 10 years public safety officer (current)

· Church outreach and volunteer in various ministries

· School involvement/volunteer

· 15 year resident of Pataskala

· B.A. from the Ohio State University

· Community involvement/volunteer



Thank you in advance for your time and consideration,

Respectfully,

Lon Coleman


